
        

 
KEYPORT FIRE DEPARTMENT 

ST. PATRICK’S PARADE COMMITTEE 
2 West Front Street, Keyport NJ 07735 

 
November 2016 
 

Dear 2017 Parade Participant; 
 

Each year, the Keyport Fire Department St. Patrick’s Parade Committee is formed to 
oversee the invitations, bands, and parade route as well as ensuring the overall success of 
this wonderful event. 

 
This year, our Committee is once again chaired by Henry “Hank” Young.  He is working 

with other committee members to make the 2017 parade a fun, exciting day for everyone. 
 
As such, we ask you, our important Keyport Businesses and Civic and Fraternal 

Organizations to make donations to ensure the visiting bands are sponsored and paid. 
 

In addition, we are accepting individual donations for annual commemorative T-Shirts; 
with business and family sponsor names on the back of the shirt. 
 

On Saturday, March 25, 2017, the Keyport Fire Department will be holding their 12th 
Annual St. Patrick’s Parade.  Kick-off will be at 1:00 PM.  The parade will have the same 

route as last year. Beginning at St. Joseph’s Church on Maple Place, the parade will move 
over West Fourth Street and continue on Maple Place to Broad Street where it will then 
head down to West Front Street, ending at Fireman’s Park. 

 
Please help us make the 2017 parade the best one yet.  Enjoy the food, fun and music of 

this most exciting day on the streets of downtown Keyport, the little town with a big 
heart. 
 

All sponsor money must be remitted to the Parade Committee in order to be on the shirt. 
 

Erin Go Bragh, 
 

The 2017 St. Patrick’s Parade Committee 
Hank Young – hank75kfd@aol.com 
732-856-0483 

 
 

Band Donations:  $250.00 - $1000.00 
 
T-Shirt Sponsors:  $100.00 

Please make all checks payable to: 

 

Keyport Fire Dept./St. Patrick’s Parade and send to: 

2 West Front Street 

Keyport, NJ  07735 

 

Please return a copy of this letter with your 

donation.  
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